
 

 

 

Weekly Updates – 04.10.19 

 
• Viking Challenge                                                                                                                                 

Reminder that cake drop off times are Friday 1.00pm – 3.30pm and Saturday  
9am – 1.00pm.  All to the school hall.  Thank you. 
 

• Rockley Music 
All children who had returned the form for taster drum lessons have now had their 
lesson.  Details from Rockley Music on how to register for weekly lessons will be on 
Seesaw today.  
 

• Harvest Festival                                                                                                                          
Reminder that Harvest Festival will take place in the school hall next Friday, 11th 
October, at 9.00am.  If you would like to bring non-perishable Harvest gifts in a shoe 
box on the morning, we will be taking them to Dove Cottage after half term.  Thank 
you. 

 
• Mrs Copeland 

As you are aware, Mrs Copeland will shortly be having a baby.  She is hoping to be 
able to join us for our Harvest Festival so we can all wish her good luck!  We hope 
you are able to join us. 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

                     

 


